City of Taylor, North Dakota
September 16, 2019 at 7:00 pm at City Hall
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Daryl Jurgens, Travis Christensen, Ray Fettig and Emory Vaagen. Visitors: Kenny Christianson
The minutes of the August 12, 2019 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Opera House flooring has been repair and in being refinished. Sidewalk concrete will be poured soon. 
Tree trimming is needing done on several streets. A contractor will be contacted.
Daryl Jurgens moved to approve a building permit for a large shed at 310 Dagnault  #5, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
A letter will be sent out to one property owner for noxious weeds and lawn maintenance. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Emory Vaagen moved to approve the 2020 Final Budget, seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
August financial report was approved as read.
Emory Vaagen moved to approve September bills, seconded by Ray Fettig. MC
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8526
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8527
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8528
	State Auditor
	$125.00 

	
	8529
	MDU
	$72.32 

	
	8535
	Russ Myran
	$14.70 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	 
	 
	 

	
	8529
	MDU
	$84.39 

	
	8527
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8534
	Jurgens Operating
	$250.00 

	
	
	
	

	Street Specials
	8530
	Starion Bond Service
	$2,627.50 

	
	
	
	

	Opera House
	
	
	

	
	8529
	MDU
	$49.02 

	
	8533
	JMV Flooring 
	$2,720.00 

	
	
	
	

	WATER
	
	
	

	
	8529
	MDU
	$233.39 

	
	8531
	SW Water
	$3,022.94 

	
	8527
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	
	
	

	SEWER
	
	
	

	
	8527
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8529
	MDU
	$97.78 

	
	
	
	

	GARBAGE
	 
	 
	 

	
	8532
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,259.00 



The next meeting date will be October 14, 2019. Ray Fettig moved to adjourn at 8:20 pm seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
Russ Myran, Mayor                                                                               Lisa Aune, Auditor
